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Week in Review 
This past week brought many important changes to the project. Listed below are highlights from this 
week’s activities. 
 
Wednesday 9/9/15 

 Existing ground was shaped and graded for curb and gutter by Hardrives Inc. 
 String line and stakes were placed for curb machine by subcontractor Curb Masters. 

Thursday 9/10/15 
 New curb was machine placed along the south side of Flowerfield starting on the west end of the 

project and finished for the day on the north side of Flowerfield near Griggs Ave by subcontractor 
Curb Masters. 

 Further shaping and grading of road surface was done by Hardrives Inc. 
Friday 9/11/15 

 New curb was machine placed starting near Griggs Ave and progressed to Lexington Ave by 
subcontractor Curb Masters. 

 Five concrete driveways were poured by subcontractor Curb Masters. 
 
Tentative Schedule 
Below is the Contractor’s tentative schedule as it stands after the third week of construction. 
 
Sept. 14th – 17th   - Curb and Gutter Paving Sub Grade Preparation 
Sept. 17th – 18th  - Tolerance Reclaimed Base for Paving 
Sept. 21st   - Asphalt Base Course Paving 
Sept. 22nd – 24th  - Project Site Restoration, Adjusting of Utilities, Driveway Paving 
Sept. 25th    - Asphalt Wear Course Paving 
 
Driveway Access 
Last week only saw the north side of Flowerfield receive new curb and gutter with the south side being 
slated to be paved today. Those residents will have 7 days from today or tomorrow depending on when 
their portion of the curb is paved where no access to your driveway will be permitted. Please park your 
vehicle along adjacent side streets. Additionally, those homeowners receiving a concrete driveway will 
see another week of no access once their driveway is poured as well. Orange tape and stakes will be 
installed around the driveway indicating freshly poured concrete. 
 
Private Facilities in ROW  
Throughout the construction process it has been discovered that many homeowners have installed 
irrigation systems, invisible fences, landscaping and other items adjacent to the street within the ROW. 
These items should be flagged or removed as soon as possible. The City is not responsible for any 
damage caused to private facilities in the ROW. 
 
Safety 

We urge you to use caution around the work site.  Your assistance in reminding area children to 
stay clear of construction site and nearby equipment is key to ensuring a safe environment.    
Please let your children know the survey stakes represent valuable information and should not 
be disturbed. This helps to keep the contractor working efficiently. If re-staking is needed due to 

disturbance of this vital information, further time will be required to complete the work. Your patience and 
cooperation during this construction process will be appreciated. 


